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CONNECTION SUPPORT / OPPOSE COMMENTS

Headteacher 
Neighbouring School

OPPOSE It is worth noting that Newtown Primary School, in Derbyshire but only just over a mile 
away, is undersubscribed and has much capacity. We would be dismayed, if more families 
from Derbyshire chose Disley instead of their local catchment school. Is the expansion to 
meet solely Cheshire need? Would applications from Derbyshire families be directed back 
to schools in Derbyshire as there is the capacity?

We are faced with redundancies due to falling NOR and I can see the expansion of Disley 
making the situation worse for us, if not managed well.

We have a good relationship with Disley Primary School and they have joined our local 
Derbyshire Cluster (PEGS - Peak Edge Group of Schools). We clearly want to keep this 
positive collaboration going, but need to look out for the future of our own schools too.


